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In our recent Board of Ed meeting, we discussed end of year events such as the 
Passover Field Day which will be held with other local religious schools on April 28th, as 
well as the last day of religious school Touch a Truck and cookout event.  
 
Purim was a big success with the sale of our Mishloah Manot baskets and we also 
received a portion of the proceeds from the Passover wine tasting event. 
 
We are having continuing discussions regarding curriculum, the Torah campaign, and 
plans for Celebrate West Hartford. 
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